
   
 
 

Dear Friend, 

On Saturday October 19, 2024, we are hosting the Tenth Annual Jensen Jubilee Fall Festival to promote 
sustainable revitalization in our community. This project is to promote and engage the community for the 
development and sustaining of educational and economic empowerment of our neighborhood. Our desire 
is to gain your sponsorship and support towards the collaborative Eastex/ Jensen Community project. 

Currently, we have a great team of volunteers and supporters, including the community, area churches, public officials, 
local businesses, the Greater Northside Management District and many other community action organizations. Our 
organization has had several successful initiatives such as: 

 
• Hosted & Became a Community Hub for Uplift Harris Guaranteed Income Pilot Program (January – April 2024) 
• Hosted Healthy Eating Classes for Seniors in the community (2023 – 2024) 
• Attended Lone Star College North Impact Non-Profit Accelerator Program (January 14 - February 18, 2023) 
• Attended Complete Communities Civic Leadership Development Training. (February 2023) 

• Engaged the community with a project entitled “Driving Jensen funded by LISC in partnership with University of 
Houston and the Greater Northside Management District. (2020-2021) 

• Re-established the Eastex Jensen Super Neighborhood #46. (March 5, 2019) 

• Partnered with Federal Officials, Law Enforcement Businesses and the Faith based community discussing community 
engagements and public safety. 

• Houston Northeast collaborated with Federal, State, County, City, Local Colleges, HISD, and Community Leaders to 
collectively host multiple town hall meetings that offered our residents the opportunity to hear from city and 
community leaders (May 2016) 

• The recipient of the 2013 Mayor’s Proud Partner Award with Keep Houston Beautiful in preserving the Wescott 
Cemetery located in the heart of our Eastex Jensen Community which has now become self-sustainable. 

Houston Northeast Community Development Corporation has given over $25,000 in student scholarships. Education is 
important and we are also aware within our community the social determinants of health. We want to help increase high 
school graduating as well as assist students in furthering their education. 

We humbly appreciate and look forward to your partnership and sponsorship this year. Please contact us for more 
information at 713.697.0933 or email us at jensenjubilee@gmail.com.Checks should be made payable to Houston 
Northeast CDC (memo field: Jensen Jubilee) and mailed to: 

 
Attn: Jensen Jubilee Committee 
Houston Northeast CDC 
9126 Jensen Dr. 
Houston, TX 77093 

Thank you for your consideration and continuous support. 
 

Pastor David L. Smith, President 
Houston Northeast CDC 

CC: Enclosure 
 

 

10th Annual Jensen Jubilee  


